
July 9, 2020 

The purpose of this information bulletin is to provide a status update on the cleaning of stormwater 

management pond (BR14), known as “Eco Park Pond”, located at 121 Ferndale Drive South (see 

image below). 

 

 
BR14 Cleanout Work Status Update 

Due to the COVID-19 pandemic, the contracted work that was orginally scheduled for fall 2020 has 

been cancelled. The work will be completed at a later date.  

Who to Call If I Have Any Questions? 

The Technical, Stormwater and Rail Operations Section at the City of Barrie administers the 

program. If you have any questions, concerns or comments regarding this maintenance, please feel 

free to contact: 

 

Ken Lin 

Senior Operations Technologist 

(705) 726-4242 ext. 4871 

or by e-mail Ken.Lin@barrie.ca 

 

City of Barrie General Information 

More information on this project and general information is available at www.barrie.ca or call 
Service Barrie  at 705-726-4242. 
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